
                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 

Week ending 
27/04/2018

Daisy Class
Summer Term!

Next Week
Oh no! Humpty Dumpty has fallen 

from the wall...what happened? We 
will be working hard in Daisy Class 
next week to solve the mystery! 
We will be asking questions and 

considering what makes something 
a question. We will be thinking 

about rules and why we have them, 
linking this to the police and to the 

British Value 'The Rule of Law'.

Nursery Rhymes!
Old MacDonald had a farm - what was 

on his farm? We used the song for 
inspiration in PE, moving like the 

animals and making the noises that 
those animals make! 

We sang Baa Baa Black Sheep, Five 
Little Ducks, Five Little Chicks, The 

Incy Wincy Spider and Little Bo Peep. 
We used cotton wool to make sheep 
and tissue paper to make chicks and 

ducks! 

Gardening Day

Don't forget this Saturday 
(28th April) is Gardening Day 
at Fern Hill from 10am until 

2pm. Come along and help Mrs 
Dutra and Mrs Evans get busy 
in the garden and all around 

the school grounds! 

Sound of the week                                                                   
'f'

Down on the farm there lived a 
family of friendly fish eating their 

food. We sang the Jolly phonic 
song and learnt the action for 'f'. 
We thought of lots of words that 

begin with 'f' such as friends, 
Friday, fun, fingers...can you think 

of some more? 

Tapestry                    
(Online learning journey) 

There are a number of parents 
who are not yet signed up for 

Tapestry. You are missing out on 
exciting Daisy Class moments! You 

should have received another 
email on Thursday (26th April) 

asking you to set up a login. If you 
have not received this please 

speak to Miss Roberts. 

Planting

We read Jack and the 
Beanstalk and did some planting 
of our own in Daisy Class. We 
took turns to plant our very 

own beans and decorated our 
plant pots too! We talked about 
what plants need to grow and 
we can't wait to watch them 

grow. 

    


